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From: Kim Davis <k.mdavis@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 7:26 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Winters; Rep Evans
Subject: Support for SB 931

 
 
 
Dear Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee,   
 
 
I am writing to voice my support for  SB 931. 
 
 
It is time that Oregonians are provided with adequate protection via timely notification before any impending aerial or ground 
herbicide spray is conducted. With FERNS, notification can be provided within 5 days of the operation.  This will ensure that people 
and pets, plants, bees and livestock can be protected from unnecessary exposures.  Water systems can be protected by those who 
share supply with industrial timber lands. Organic famers can protect their workers.  It is time that consideration is shown for all 
who are potentially impacted.   
 
Thank you for considering my testimony in this issue. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Kim Davis 

 


